
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

INFO 

TEA PARTY/GET-TOGETHER 
TUESDAY 3RD JULY 2007 AT 1100 HRS. 

 
ALL RETIRED &                                    JUNE 21, 2007. 
MEDICALLY GROUNDED PILOTS 
  
Dear Members: 
 
Few of our dear and senior colleagues retired recently, the intimation of the last flight 
was not communicated to us by the Flight Operations Department. Such a lapse leaves us 
in a precarious situation where there is no representation from PALPA to receive the 
Pilots after their last flight in the Airline. All these gentlemen left behind a space, which 
will be difficult to fill – especially so while judging from the time they served in the 
Airline and the flying hours they flew.  
 
To bid farewell to the following pilots who have retired on superannuation, the President 
and the Executive Committee of PALPA would be honoured to welcome all of our 
retired/medically grounded colleagues to join us on the occasion over a cup of Tea on 
Tuesday 3RD JULY 2007 at 1100 Hrs. at PALPA Club House: 
 
1. Capt. Baig 
2. Capt. Hanif Amin 
3. Capt. Khalid Mufti 
4. Capt. Pervaiz Saeed 
5. Capt. Bhatti 
6. Capt. Javed Khan 
7. Capt. Saeed Khan 
 
With best regards, 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
F/O. Arif Majeed 
GENERAL SECRETARY 
 


